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Participants are sought for a research study investigating group sense 
making. The study involves chatting with people about uncertain situations 
via an instant messaging program.  Participation in the study will take a little 
over an hour and volunteers will be paid $20. The study will take place in 
the Liberal Arts PC Lab (06-3233). 
 
The study is conducted by Dr. Nicholas DiFonzo, professor of psychology. 
For more information and to sign up for the study please contact Noah 
Stupak at njs4257@rit.edu 
  

 
   

 
 
  
 
 


